Cruz Battery Metals Appoints Director

Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - November 1, 2021) - Cruz Battery Metals Corp.
(CSE: CRUZ) (OTC Pink: BKTPF) (FSE: A3CWU?7) ("Cruz" or the "Company") is pleased to
announce the appointment of Mr. Frank Bain, PGeo, and qualified person as defined by National
Instrument 43-101, to the company's board of directors. Mr. Bain has vast experience with a focus on
lithium projects in Nevada. Mr. Bain will be replacing Mr. Greg Thomson on the board and the Company
wishes to thank Mr. Thomson for his past service and contributions.

If you would like to be added to Cruz's news distribution list, please send your email address to
info@cruzbatterymetals.com.

Cruz Battery Metals Corp.
"James Nelson"

James Nelson
President, Chief Executive Officer, Secretary and Director

For more information regarding this news release, please contact:
James Nelson, CEO and Director

T: 604-899-9150

Toll free: 1-855-599-9150

E: info@cruzbatterymetals.com

W: www.cruzbatterymetals.com

Twitter: @CruzBattMetals

Neither the CSE nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE)
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

CrRuZ
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To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/101652
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